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JMI Faculty members receive Research Grants Worth Rs. 40 Lakh under 
Vision Viksit Bharat initiative 

  
New Delhi: Prof. Naushadul Haque Mullick and Dr. Taufeeque Ahmad Siddiqui, 
faculty members at the Department of Management Studies, Jamia Millia 
Islamia (JMI) have been awarded a prestigious research grant of Rs. 20 lakh by 
ICSSR under the Vision Viksit Bharat initiative. The grant supports their project 
focusing on the inclusion of Pasmanda Muslims. 
  
In addition, Dr. Taufeeque Ahmad Siddiqui, in collaboration with IIT Dhanbad, 
has secured another research grant of Rs. 20 lakh under the same initiative for 
a project on fintech and financial inclusion of women. 
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